Dear Hemlock Creek Families -

| will be out on medical leave starting
February 1st with an expected return on March
18th. Our associate principal, Mike Kowalczyk,
will be available to help you and other
administrators from the District Office will be
assisting at Hemlock Creek while | am out.

Mr. Kowalczyk can be contacted at
mkowalczyk@wdpsd.com or the main office at
920-425-1900. Thank you for your
understanding.

Muwy. Kathleen Held, Hembsock Cuweel Pruwirncipab




